Dated: 14.7.2017

To make the University vehicle free, the Syndicate in its meeting held on 25.6.2017 resolved that newly admitted candidates will not be allowed to come to the Department on four wheeler from the commencing academic session i.e. 2017-18. Only two wheeler and cycles will be allowed.

All Chairpersons/ Directors Coordinators of Teaching Departments/ Institutes/ Centres are requested to comply the same.

sd/-

Dean of University Instruction

Issued to:

Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators,

All Teaching Departments,

Panjab University,

Chandigarh.